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Dear Sirs,
I am writing on behalf of Friends of Crossness Nature Reserve with a request for  a consideration
of timetabling.

With the recent issuing of an amended timetable I have noticed that September 17th-19th are
reserved for Issue Specific and any other hearings (if required).
There has been a long standing event programmed for the Crossness Nature Reserve that both
myself, and the Thames Water Bio-diversity Team Manager (Karen Sutton) are committed to

attending – this is Thursday 19th September. I wonder therefore, if there is a requirement for a
further hearing on Bio-diversity/Environmental issues could consideration please be given to

holding it on either the 17th or 18th September.
Thank you,
Kind regards
Ralph Todd
Representing Friends of Crossness Nature Reserve.
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